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Question:  
 
CHAIR: This was very specifically in relation to Oakey, which has probably been an 
ongoing situation. When you really distil it down, there is probably one less element 
to the situation here, and that is that there is less loss of income and there is more loss 
of property. There was a distinct proposition put in evidence that there was a protocol 
put to Defence. Did you receive a protocol, and did you rule it out previously?   
Mr Lysewycz: Yes, we did receive the protocol. We have discussed it with the 
lawyers who promoted it, and it has not been put into effect. As Mr Grzeskowiak 
mentioned, that is a matter for government.  
CHAIR: What was the time frame of this protocol being discussed? When was it put 
to you and when was it decided not to progress with it?   
Mr Lysewycz: I would have to go back and check the record on that.  
 
 
Answer: 
 
The timeframe for the protocol was May-June 2015. A decision “not to progress with 
it” has not been made. Discussions with Shine Lawyers are continuing. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


